WESPORT COUNCIL ON AGING

TO PARTICIPATE IN THE MASSACHUSETTS BAR ASSOCIATION’S
2024 ELDER LAW PROGRAM

FREE IN-PERSON PRESENTATION WILL BE HELD Friday, May 17" 1:30 PM
WITH ATTORNEY JANE SULLIVAN

The event is part of the statewide Elder Law Education Program presented by the Massachusetts Bar
Association (MBA). It corresponds with the publication of the revised and expanded “2024 Elder Law
Education Guide,” the 15 edition of the resource guide, which is available at Wes(éxm Council on Aging

and onlme at the MBA’s companion website, www .massbar.org/elderlaw

Among the topics discussed at m-person and virtual events throughout the commonwealth this year are

Veteran Affairs Financial Benefits, how to protect your home and assets, power of attomey and health

care proxies, reverse mortgages, Homestead and Life Estates, MedicareMedicaid changes, and altema-
tives to nursing home care.

The Elder Law Education Program matches attomeys from the MBA and the Massachusetts Chapter of

the National Academy of Elder Law Attomeys (NAELA) with more than 70 councils on aging or senior

centers throughout the state to make free presentations about the law.

Volunteer attomeys have participated i the Elder Law Education Program smce 1987. Past topics have
touched on the Homestead Act, estate planning and long-term health msurance. The program is presentad
with the generous assistance and continued collzboration of the Massachusetts Chapter of NAELA.

CALL TO RESERVE A SEAT 508-636-1026




